
Minutes for the September 22  2015 Grant Committee meeting 

 

The meeting was called to order at 2:05 p.m. with Darla Rippee and Doris French present.  Wanda 

Freeman was absent. 

 

A motion to approve the agenda was made by Doris and seconded by Darla.  Motion passed. 

 

A motion to approve the minutes was made by Doris and seconded by Darla.  Motion passed. 

 

We put the handicap swing idea on hold.  We will be trying for SCBA's for the fire department if the 

board approves. 

 

The board requested we research digital signs for the hall  compactor and fire department.  The hall 

would require a two-sided sign to be visible from all four directions.  The fire department could have a 

sign mounted to the building.  The compactor could also have a one-sided sign facing the road.  We 

need three places to get bids.  We received an estimate from Stewart Signs in Florida.  We decided to 

see how many local companies there are and contact them. Darla and Doris will divide the list and 

contact them.   

 

The meeting adjourned at 2:45 p.m. 

 

The next meeting is October 27  2015 at 2 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

 

 

Doris French 

Secretary 

 


